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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Another busy week with the children working very hard in all areas of the school. It is lovely to see the enthusiasm the children have, for their new topics. Nursery/Reception have a new Under the Sea Aquarium, and Years One and Two have been writing some beautiful snowy poems. Years Three and Four have been learning about Africa and are reading the story Journey to Jo’Burg by Beverley Naidoo. Years Five and Six have been investigating the many plants in a tropical rainforest. Well done everyone!
Important Dates
Please note that dates may be subject to change
Important dates for Diary
Tuesday 30th January: Dodgeball Festival Years 5 and 6

Monday 5th February-Wednesday 7th February: Colomendy Residential Visit Years 5 and 6
Thursday 8th February: Whole School Trip to Chester Zoo

Friday 9th February: School Closes for half term.

Monday 19th February: Children return to school

Monday 26th February Cycle Training Years 5 and 6

Thursday 29th February: Gymnastics Festival

Friday 1st March; St David’s Day Celebration

Monday 4th March: Fairtrade Fortnight

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day

Friday 8th March Non- Uniform Day

Monday 11th March: Tempest Photographs (Individuals and Siblings)

Tuesday 12th March: Parents Evening Foundation Learners

Wednesday 13th March: Parents Evening Years 3-6

Friday 15th March: Comic Relief

Wednesday 20th March: Easter Bingo

Friday 22nd March: School Closes for pupils

Police School Liaison

PC Mark Sawyer will be delivering workshops to Years 2-6 on Monday 29th January as part of the school’s liaison Programme.
Cold Weather
Please send a spare pair of shoes/wellies and a spare pair of socks into school on days when it has snowed or is very icy. Then we can ensure that the children can still get some fresh air at lunchtime, while remaining dry throughout the day. Diolch.
Healthy Snack- Polite Reminder
Please ensure that all snacks brought in from home are fruit or vegetables as we are a healthy school. Diolch.

Clubs Next Week
Please note that clubs finish at 4 pm.
Monday: Gymnastics Years 3-6
Thursday: Art Club Years 1 and 2
Wednesday: Clwb Cymraeg Years 3-6

Thursday: Ethics Club.  Years 3-6
PLEASE NOTE THAT CLWB CYMRAEG IS NOW ON A WEDNESDAY.
Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 98%
Years One and Two: 97.5%
Years Three and Four: 98%
Years Five and Six: 100%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Sut mae’r tywydd heddiw?
Mae hi’n bwrw eira. 

Mae hi’n oer iawn.
Have a good weekend
Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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